
19-Hot Lunches Begin 

21-Golf Event ~ see page 4 

22-Back to School Night K-12,  
6:30 pm 

22-Ninth Grade Parent iPad 
Information Meeting, 6:30 pm 

23-Third Grade Field Trip to 
Liberty Ridge Farm,             
9:00 am—2:30 pm 

23-Fourth Grade Trip to Ooms 
Farm & Martin Van Buren Site, 
8:30 am—2:30 pm 

28-See You at The Pole 

28-Picture Day 

30-Coffee with Administration, 
Grades 3-6, 8:15 am – 9:00 am 

30-Middle School Field Trip-
Social Studies 

 

12-Lunch Orders due 

14-Sacandaga Bible Conference High 
School Retreat, 6:00 pm 

16-Dress Down Day, Grades PK – 6 

16-Middle School Retreat, On 
Campus 

16-High School Retreat returns,       
2:00 pm 

16-Emergency Forms Due 

LOOKING AHEAD 
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THE EAGLE  

SEPTEMBER 12, 2016 VOLUME 49—NUMBER 2 

CALENDAR 

 

Romans 15:13 

I pray that God, the source of hope, will fill you completely with joy and peace because you trust in 
him. Then you will overflow with confident hope through the power of the Holy Spirit. 

ATHLETIC CORNER 

12- Girls’ Varsity Volleyball @ New Lebanon, 4:00 pm, DT 2:25 pm,                          
       RT 6:30 pm 
12-Boys Varsity Soccer vs. New Lebanon, 4:00 pm 
14-Girls’ Varsity Volleyball vs. Germantown, 4:30 pm 
14-Boys Varsity Soccer @ Germantown, 4:00 pm, DT 2:20 pm,                                    
      RT 7:30 pm 
16-Girls’ Modified Volleyball vs. Greenville, 4:30 pm 
19-Boys Varsity Soccer vs. Berlin, 4:00 pm 

This year’s Back to School Night will be held on 
Thursday, September 22, 2016. Our evening 

will begin in the LCC Sanctuary at 6:30 pm. All 
K-12 parents are strongly encouraged to attend 

this important and informational night.                             
See you there! 
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Lunch order forms have been emailed 
home and are due by September 12. The 
School Lunch Program will begin on 
Monday, September 19.  

LUNCH ORDER 

Students Life Standards 
Forms need to be 

completed and submitted 
to homeroom teachers by                               

Friday, September 23. 

REMINDERS 

2016-2017 LCS 
EMERGENCY 

INFORMATION FORMS 
Are due to the School Office             

by Friday, September 16. 

Thank you for making our school picnic a success!  Bakers, 
chefs, grillers, face painters, set-up crew, clean-up crew, faculty, staff, students and 
School Board members – what a wonderful way to start the new school year!   

 

Capital  

Region  

BOCES 

The blue textbook bags from Capital Region BOCES may be 
returned to the LCS office at this time or you may return them 
to Capital Region BOCES at the end of the year with your 
child's textbooks.  

BLUE TEXTBOOK BAGS 

COFFEE WITH ADMINISTRATION 

Parents of students in grades 3-6 are invited to 
join the LCS Administration in the Commons for 
coffee and conversation on Friday, September 30. 

Join us from 8:15 am—9:00 am for a fresh hot 
cup of coffee and some great conversation. 



WELCOME DESK VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 

HELP! We are in need of volunteers for our Welcome 

Desk! This is a weekly volunteer position involving 

greeting parents and visitors at our front door, in two hour 

shifts. If interested, please see Samantha Keathley in the 

office or call her at 434-6051 ext.343. Thank you! 

HOW IT WORKS 

With Tools for Schools, you earn points on behalf of LCS every time you shop 
using your AdvantEdge Card. The points are redeemed by the school for FREE 
equipment. 

1. Register your AdvantEdge Card and designate a school at the Guest Services 
desk at your local Price Chopper, Market Bistro or Market 32 store, or using the 
online form available on the Price Chopper web page. Our school Code is 15973 
2. The program runs from Sunday, July 24, 2016 through Saturday, March 25, 
2017. 
3. All eligible purchases* using your AdvantEdge Card will be automatically 
credited to your selected school. 
4. Every dollar spent at Price Chopper earns you one point. Purchase Price 
Chopper or Central Market Classics brand and receive double points! 

TOOLS FOR SCHOOLS 
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Again this year parents may choose to receive prior notification of any restricted 
pesticide application.  Please email Betsy Bersani in the LCS Business Office at 
bbersani@lcs.org to have the Pesticide Application Notification form sent to you. 

“The Importance of Being Earnest” 

 

Mark your calendars for this upcoming event. You won’t want 
to miss this year’s High School Play “The Importance of Being 
Earnest”! It will be presented on Thursday, November 3 @ 7:00 
pm, Friday, November 4 @ 7:00 pm and Saturday, November 5 
@ 2:00 pm in the LCC Ministry Center. 

Did you know that as a parent of LCS you are 
automatically a member of our Parent Teacher 
Fellowship?  Congratulations!!  Our PTF does a great job 
of encouraging teachers throughout the school year with 
birthday cards, Teacher Appreciation Week and Christmas 
cookies.   They also organize our Box-top drive and 
Campbell Soup label drive.  If you would like to be 
involved in helping to coordinate one or more of these 
activities please give Mr. Calkins a call or send him an 
email.  tcalkins@lcs.org    

Attention PTF Members!! 
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PESTICIDE APPLICATION 

mailto:bbersani@lcs.org
mailto:tcalkins@lcs.org


 

2016-2017 LCS EMERGENCY INFORMATION FORM 
Please return to the School Office by September 16. 

 
FAMILY LAST NAME (please print): ___________________________________________ 

 
Consent: 
Knowing that from time to time illnesses and/or accidents occur, I understand that school officials will make every effort to   

contact me if my child is sick or injured.  However, if the school is unable to reach me in a medical emergency, I give permission 
to the school to call paramedics or any licensed physician or dentist.  I consent to any reasonable medical treatment as deemed 
necessary by a licensed physician.    

 

Parent/Guardian Signature_____________________________________ Date______________ 

 

Family Physician______________________________________Phone________________________ 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * ** * * * * ** * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

 Name of children attending LCS:  Grade:  Health Concerns: 
  
  __________________________________________             ________  ___________________________________ 
  _______________________________________             _______ ________________________________ 
     
  _______________________________________             _______ ________________________________ 

 
  _______________________________________ _______ ________________________________  

 

*In the case of sickness or emergency, which parent/guardian should we contact FIRST:  

Parent/guardian     Parent/guardian 

#1: _________________________________________    #2: ________________________________________ 

Home Phone: _______________________________    Home Phone: ______________________________ 

Work Phone: _______________________________    Work Phone: _______________________________ 

Cell Phone: _________________________________    Cell Phone: ________________________________ 

Email: ______________________________________ Email: _____________________________________ 

List TWO people who have permission to pick up your child when you are unavailable: 

Name_____________________________________ Relationship________________________________ 

Home Phone: ________________________ Cell Phone: ________________________________ 

Name______________________________________Relationship_____________________­__________ 

Home Phone: ________________________Cell Phone: _______________________________ 

* * * WEATHER- RELATED OR EMERGENCY EARLY DISMISSAL * * *  

ALL STUDENTS WILL TAKE THE BUS HOME AS USUAL ON AN EARLY DISMISSAL DAY. 

 

IF YOUR CHILD IS NOT A BUS RIDER, PLEASE PICK HIM/HER UP NO LATER THAN 3:00 pm. 

NO AFTER-CARE WILL BE PROVIDED IN THE EVENT OF A WEATHER- RELATED OR EMERGENCY EARLY DISMISSAL. 

 

 

 



Outfit the kids in back to school clothes and support LCS at the same time!  LCS 
participates in Colonie Center School Bucks, a program that earns 1 school buck for 
every dollar spent.  Last year those "bucks" added up and our school earned 2nd 
place!  When you make a purchase at Colonie Center, bring your receipt to the 
school office or turn it at Guest Services at Colonie Center within 60 days of 
purchase and LCS will be on our way to earning top prize!  And now through 
September 18, we have the chance to earn TRIPLE points at participating stores - 
happy shopping!   

COLONIE CENTER SCHOOL BUCKS IS BACK!   
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